SLO COORDINATING COMMITTEE
Notes
November 5, 2012   4:00 p.m.   #AA-216
PRESENT:  Donna Floyd (Chair), Jason Berner, Helen Kalkstein, Sandra Moore, Wayne Organ,       
                     Wendy Williams

	Topic
	Discussion
	Follow-Up

	Evaluation of SLO Assessment Process
	· The rubric that Wendy presented at the 9/17/12 meeting was approved by the Academic Senate.  It should be submitted to President’s Cabinet as a draft to be forwarded to College Council.  Wendy pointed out that comments about benchmarks must be added to the rubric.  Wendy’s trying to get clarification from the ACCJC what benchmarks are.  

· Wendy thought the rubric should be done when the dept. is doing program review.  After discussion, it was felt it should be done during content review every six years.  This would show how SLO Assessments cause curriculum change. After discussion, it was decided that Questions 1 and 4 should be attached to course content review and Questions 2 and 3 should be attached to the annual unit plan.  The weight column should be eliminated.   
	· Wendy will revise the rubric, putting Questions 1 and 4 with course content review, and Questions 2 and 3 will be attached to the annual unit plan.  Wendy will send the revised rubric to everyone electronically before it is forwarded to President’s Cabinet.
· Wendy will get more information about benchmarks.

	SLO Coordinator Reassigned Time Position
	· Donna referred everyone to the job announcement.  A new SLO Coordinator must be found for spring 2013 since Wendy is retiring in December.  Wayne suggested Wendy continue in the position through spring 2013 because it would be better to have a new coordinator begin in the fall.  There are some faculty that would consider applying for the position in the fall.  Wendy said she would be willing to continue to serve through spring 2013 and she wouldn’t need to be paid.  

	· Donna will investigate Wendy continuing in the SLO Coordinator position for spring 2013.
· Mary Healy will send everyone the job announcement electronically.  Members were asked to send their feedback to Donna.

	Other
	· SLO Committee:  Wayne asked if the SLO Coordinating Committee should be a sub-committee of College Council and everyone agreed.  Wayne recommended that the Committee vote for the chair of the SLO Coordinating Committee.

	· The recommendation will be taken to College Council.

	Adjournment
	· The meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m.  
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